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Primar;' School

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF  Tel: 01274 495934 Email: mmps@priestley.academy
Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

28™ April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

On Friday 5" May we will be celebrating the King's coronation with parties in classes and a non-
uniform day. Your child may come to school on the day dressed in red, white or blue.

Parents/Carers may send a small contribution of party food into school on the morning of Friday
St May.

If your child has a particular dietary requirement or allergies please send your child’s party food
into school in a separate container marked with their name.

We ask that no foods containing nuts are brought in.
Yours Sincerely
Mrs Hodge

Assistant Headteacher
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Margaret McMillan Primary School is a member of The Priestley Academy Trust (a multi academy trust) which is a Company Limited by
Guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company registration number 10410830.
The registered address is Green Lane Primary School, Green Lane, Bradford, BD8 8HT



